Call on the EU to fix Copyright: link screenwriters’ and directors’ remuneration to the success of their works

It's time to act.
Act to end an unfortunate, simple reality: today, the vast majority of European screenwriters and directors receive no remuneration when their movies and series are watched on digital platforms in Europe.

There are many reasons for this unfair and harmful situation: the majority of EU Member States do not provide for a right to fair remuneration for authors; contractual clauses imposed on writers and directors deprive them of these rights; contractual practices make the return of exploitation revenues along the value chain very opaque and uncertain, sometimes even for producers.

The draft Copyright Directive, currently under consideration by the European Parliament and Council, is the last opportunity to change the rules and give authors a chance to be remunerated.

The right to proportional remuneration already exists in a small number of European countries and allows authors to receive, through their collective management organisations, remuneration when their works are available and viewed. Today, in Europe, when you are an author, you have a hope of being paid if your film is on a platform in France or Italy, for example, and the near-certainty that you will receive nothing if the same film is available in Germany, Ireland or the Czech Republic.
This is exactly the sort of inequality that Europe can fix.
The construction of the Digital Single Market can and must put an end to these disparities and discriminations which weaken the authors and ultimately the creativity in Europe.

This is why we call on the European Parliament, the Member States, and the European Commission to hear the voices of European creators and adopt the following measure: an unwaivable right to proportional remuneration for authors, which would be collected directly from the on-demand platforms by the collective management organisations representing the authors.

There is no other way to guarantee writers and directors a fair remuneration for the on-demand exploitation of their works!
Support Europe’s screenwriters and directors. Sign the petition.

Want to learn more?

Hear Roger Michell, director of Notting Hill, describe the situation.

See our video and read our infographic.
